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Hello Everyone!

6 teams have served so far in Alaska and one is preparing for their assignment next weekend! If 
you go to our website and click on “2022 Teams”, you can see some of their photo reports.

After my “Landcaping Team” was finished and I made (THIS VIDEO), I spent the next two 
weeks at the missions base working alone - planting grass, cleaning up, airing out sleeping bags, tak-
ing trash to the landfill and meeting with various people. I took a lot of photos and video and if you 
look closely in this photo, I am standing behind the utility trailer flying a drone to get that shot. 

It was a good time for me to just spend time alone with the Lord and seek Him for more wisdom 
for the future.  Being alone at the missions base and seeing all that God has provided over the 
years is like a shock to me. To be honest, I feel like I birthed a child and need wisdom how 
to raise it. I have so many questions. How will we make this missions base become a fulltime, year-
round operation? It needs to happen for many reasons. But I feel His Presence and Favor resting 
on us. He supplied close to $400,000 through His people over the years to get to this point. The 
old saying, “If God is in it, He will make a way” is true. God is in this place.  We are redeeming 
the land for His glory and using it to bless others across the state and build His Kingdom here. 

Meanwhile, back in Pennsylvania, my faithful wife, Ruth, was working to maintain our bills. I am very 
thankful for her as we develop this ministry.  Thank you for supporting my wife and I in this import-
ant ministry. We could not do our job of organizing all of this if we did not raise financial support 
from people like you helping us.  We would appreciate your prayer and support.  Thank you so 
much!

Tom Denlinger - Founder & Ministry Director - 717.314.7760 (cell)  
My Email: 	 tomdenlinger@comcast.net
Make any checks payable to:    LightShine Ministries    P.O. Box 777   Mount Joy, PA   17552
To support Tom & Ruth Denlinger as missionaries online, CLICK HERE.
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